
 

 

            
 
 11th November 2022 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
 
We are very excited to announce that a performance of A Christmas Carol is coming to Campion School! 
 
It’s a cold, bleak, biting Christmas Eve and old miser Scrooge is not full of the Christmas spirit.  In fact he 
hates Christmas!  But on returning home he suddenly finds himself visited by four ghostly apparitions 
come to teach him a lesson; his old partner Jacob Marley and the ghosts of Christmas Past, Christmas 
Present and Christmas Yet To Come.  
  
But as Christmas day dawns are these apparitions and their dire warnings enough to make Scrooge see 
the error of his ways? 
  
Michael Whitmore's faithful new adaptation is taken exclusively from the original text, capturing the spirit 
and style of this Dickens classic whilst reinforcing the key quotations from the book. 
 
The performance will support the work completed by Year 10 over the course of this term and will be held 
in the Hall on Friday 2nd December at 9.15am. The performance is just over an hour long and students 
will have their break at the end of the performance. The cost of the performance is £4.50 per student as a 
voluntary contribution and we do expect all students to attend. Students who are in receipt of pupil 
premium funding will have the cost met by the school. 
 
Please make payment via ParentPay of £4.50 as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Louise Edwards 
KS4 Co-ordinator for English 
Second in Faculty 
 
 


